April 5, 2017
Mr. and Mrs. Bunker Hill

123 Memorial Drive

Houston, Texas 77024
RE:  
222 Municipal Drive  

Planned New Construction and Drainage
Dear Resident:

A construction project is planned for the above referenced address.  The City of Bunker Hill requires us to evaluate the current drainage patterns and to plan our project so that there is no impact on your property.  As part of this planning, we need to survey portions of your property to determine the elevations of the land that could be affected by our project.  We ask that you allow our surveyors access to your property.  The surveyors will need access on (provide date).  

Our goal is to design and construct the best possible drainage system that meets the city’s design standards and would hope that you help us in protecting your property.  You may certainly deny our surveyors access to your property, but this will result in your property not being considered in our drainage plan.  If you choose to deny access, it will be documented when drainage plans are submitted to the City of Bunker Hill for review.  
Please indicated below your approval or denial of survey work on your property and return this letter to me in the provided envelope.  You may contact me at 713-xxx-xxxx if you should have any questions.
Sincerely,




Bob the Builder



Really Nice Homes, Inc.
(  I APPROVE SURVEY WORK ON MY PROPERTY








SIGNATURE





(  I DENY SURVEY WORK ON MY PROPERTY








SIGNATURE








